Terminal Radio, Inc.
KXGA, Glennallen, Alaska

THIS CERTIFICATE IS FOR THE PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE

Post- Filing Certificate

I hereby certify that the text of the announcement set forth below, concerning the license renewal
application for KXGA, Glennallen, Alaska was broadcast over the facilities of KXGA on the dates

and at the times set forth below:

10/29/21, at: 15:58:30
11/03/21 at: _13:54:00
11/04/21 at _ 14:58:30
11/08/21, at: _14:59:00
11/12/21 at 12:00:30 and
11/17/21, at: 14:59:00
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Text of Announcement:

On October 1, 2021, Terminal Radio, Inc., licensee of KXGA, 90.5 MHz, Glennallen,
Alaska, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for its License
Renewal. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about
how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in

KXGA’s public file.
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NAME: Susan Bergstrom o
TITLE: Director of Business and Administration
DATE: December 3, 2021



